

Catholic Committee on Scouting Diocese of San Bernardino

To the parent(s) of a Catholic Scouting Religious Emblem Award recipient(s),

The ceremony where your son or daughter will receive his/her religious emblem is set for **Saturday February 7, 2015**. Please note this is not a mass, but a recognition ceremony with readings and a short homily prior to the blessing and presentation of the emblems.

The ceremony will be held at Our Lady of the Rosary Cathedral, 265 W. 25th Street, which is on the corner of Arrowhead Ave. and 25th Street in San Bernardino. As the ceremony will commence at 1:00 p.m. with a procession, we ask that you arrive by 12:00 p.m. for check-in. Your son/daughter will be one of many youth to be honored. Expect the ceremony to last about 90 minutes.

If you plan on bringing your unit flag, please arrange with your unit leaders for the flag and stand to be available for placement in the sanctuary of the cathedral prior to the event. Afterwards there will be a reception in either the courtyard or the parish hall.

Please bring some cookies or other finger food to share. The snacks may be left in the parish hall while your son/daughter is lining up.

The cost of Emblems:

Boy Scouts of America Emblems (Medal, pocket certificate, & parent pin)		Cost	Girl Scouts of America Emblems (Medal, patch, & pocket prayer card)	Cost
Light of Christ Medal		\$20.00	Family of God	\$15.00
Parvuli Dei Medal		\$20.00	I Live My Faith Medal & Patch	\$15.00
Ad Altare Dei Medal		\$20.00	Marian Medal & Patch	\$15.00
Pope Pius XII Medal		\$20.00	The Spirit Alive Medal & Patch	\$15.00
Parent Pins (BSA only)		\$6.00		
International Awareness Award	Option	Option 1 / Pin & Patch		\$4.00
International Awareness Award	Option 2 / Medallion & Patch		\$19.00	
International Awareness Award	ss Award Option		3 / Medallion, Pin, & Patch	

Please mail emblem fees to the address below and make checks payable to the Catholic Committee on Scouting.

Group photo will be available for \$8.00, payable before and after the ceremony.

If you have any questions, please e-mail them to scouting@sbdiocese.org or carlos.dennis@outlook.com or mail them to the return address of this letter. We look forward to seeing you and your son/daughter on Saturday.

